
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 17, 2016 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

Please let this letter serve as notice that the manuscript, entitled “Correcting for non-compliance when 

determining colonic transit time with radio-opaque markers” by Ibarra et al., has been edited by our firm. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions regarding our services. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
 

 

Sean T. Kim, Ph.D. 

 

Managing Editor 

Blue Pencil Science  

skim@bluepencilscience.com 

 


